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Words from the Woods! 
Friday 10th January 2020 

 
 
Dear parents, 
Welcome back! On behalf of myself and staff, we would like to say a huge thank you 
for the lovely gifts and cards received. They were really appreciated. 
 
Class letters 
You should have received your child’s Class Letter for Spring 2020. This letter will 
outline what will be happening over the course of the spring term. These letters can 
also be found on the school website under the class page 
http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/pupils/224371 
 
Clubs 
Don’t forget to sign up to a club for this half term. Information on clubs being run this 
half term can be found on our school website 
http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/clubs/305094  
It is very important that all forms are in by Monday morning at the latest. 
 
Class 4 residential 
Class 4 will be off to Longridge on Tuesday 19th May 2020 – Friday 22nd May 2020. This 
will be an exciting opportunity for children to explore a range of activities, from 
canoeing to rock climbing as well as spending time away from home! 
If you would like your child to participate in this exciting adventure, please return 
your deposit by Monday 3rd March. 
 
Homework 
Thank you for completing the recent questionnaire on homework. Your feedback is 
very important to us. 

Homework has always been a subject of conversation in many schools and what 
works in one school may not in another. Our primary focus with homework is to 
enable our pupils to be independent self-motivated learners who take responsibility 
for their own learning. Homework should also enhance their learning, by providing 
them with an opportunity to apply and consolidate skills learnt within the classroom. 

We have taken on board your views and suggestions and have several ideas moving 
forward.  I would like a parent/carer volunteer from Years R, 2, 4 and 6 to meet with 
me to discuss these ideas and also to share with them, the introduction of a new 
online maths resource. 

If you would like to be involved and are available during the school day on a Monday - 
Wednesday, please do drop me an email. 

Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
Fri 17.1.20 Celebration 
assembly 
Fri 31.1.20 Celebration 
assembly and coffee morning 
Tue 11.2.20 Class 4 to Great 
Marlow School 
Fri 14.2.20 Celebration 
assembly and coffee morning 
Tue 3.3.20 Parents evening 
Wed 4.3.20 Parents evening 
Thu 5.3.20 World Book Day 
Fri 6.3.20 Celebration 
assembly 
Mon 9.3.20 Science week 
Fri 20.3.20 Celebration 
assembly and coffee morning 
Thu 2.4.20 End of term 
Celebration assembly 
Fri 3.4.20 Easter service at St 
Mary Le Moor 12.30 – 1.30pm 
School finishes at 1.30pm. 
 
INSET Days 
6.1.20, 20.7.20, 21.7.20, 
1.9.20 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Spring Term 2020 
Tue 7.1.20              Fri 14.2.20 
Mon 24.2.20         Fri 3.4.20 
 

Summer Term 2020 
Mon 20.4.20            Fri 22.5.20  

Mon 1.6.20              Fri 17.7.20             

 
Autumn Term 2020 
Tue 2.9.20            Fri 23.10.20 

Mon 2.11.20        Fri 18.12.20  

 

http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/pupils/224371
http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/clubs/305094

